
Hill, James J. Good Roads - Interest in 
See: Letter from Roy Stone to Hill, 

December 30, 1892, and enclosures. 

See also printed program for Good Roads 
Convention, dated January 29 & January 26, 
1893 

Evidently Hill gave a speech at this 
convention, entitled, "Relation of Wagon 
Roads to Railroads." 

General Correspondence. 


